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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Harvest Festival – 12th October 2022 

EYFS/Key Stage 1: 9.30am 

LKS2 (Year 3 & 4): 1.30pm 

UKS2 (Year 5 & 6): 2.30pm 

We are holding our Harvest Festivals for parents to attend on Wednesday 12th October.  The above times 
indicate when each year group is performing. 
 
Children may bring in a harvest gift which will be donated to Urban Outreach. The donations of food they 
received last year allowed them to support families in need by providing them with food parcels in their 
times of crisis. Over the last 12 months, they have helped a total of 36,826 people through the distribution 
of 18,462 food parcels. The food given throughout the year weighed a total 260.5 tonnes! Last year, they 
were able to serve around 1,321 meals over the 3 months of the ‘Winter Watch’ and in the Storehouse 
they were able to help around 308 individuals.   
 
Any donation is greatly appreciated - please see the list on the next page. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Mr A Done 

A.Done 

Head of School 
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